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** Meeting Minutes ** NO QUORUM 
18 July 2005 

 
Attendees: Visitors: 

Chairman Joachim Preiss (not sworn in)  Helene Cahen 
Vice Chair Paul Funch  Tom Callahan 

 Stephen Legge    
 Bruce Easom    
 Wendy Good (not sworn in)   
 Ed Bretschneider    
 Ed McNierney    
 Chris Shaffer    
 vacant    

 
At 7.30 pm Vice-Chair Funch welcomed the above mentioned Committee Members but noted that there was no 
quorum. The above mentioned guests were also attending. 

 
 
No quorum, conversation only, no discussion, no deliberations, no voting. 
 
Officer nominations, no vote: 
Chair: Joachim 
Vice Chair: Paul 
Secretary: Ed McNierney 
PR: Steve Legge 
 
The idea was mentioned to do monthly or bi-monthly press releases to keep the public informed about our cause. 
 
Gibbet Hill 
Question was raised whose responsibility it is to mow the trail to the castle, at top, and over to Shattuck Street? 
Multiflora Rose mitigation from top to wetlands necessary. 
Proposed to writer a letter to ConsCom to encourage purchase of a brushhog. 
 
Pacer way to rail trail: trail exists, needs posts at cul-de-sac, and at the rail trail 
 
Gathering ended at 9.10pm. 
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